
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, January 22, 2021 2:57 PM 
Dale Eastmond 
Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Ashley Weisenfeld 

FILED 1/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01517-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Dkt No. 20200233 Request for approval of interconnection agreement between 
Windstream Florida, LLC and Communications Venture Corporation d/ b/a INdigital, Inc. 

No worries, just wanted to confirm that there were no plans to file a name change docket. Per this 
request, we have updated the docket title to: 

Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Windstream Florida, LLC and 
INDIGITAL, INC d/b/ a IN digital. 

Dorothy 

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 2:50 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Eng Tan <LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates 
<JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Ashley Weisenfeld <AWeisenf@psc.state.fl .us> 
Subject: RE: Dk No. 20200233 Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Windstream Florida, LLC and 
Communications Venture Corporation d/b/a INdigital, Inc. 

Yes please, I'm sorry for that. That's what I get for coping and pasting too fast; I apologize for the confusion there. If you 
can change it to: INDIGITAL, INC d/b/a INdigital. Thanks! -Dale 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 2:44 PM 
To: Dale Eastmond 
Cc: Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Ashley Weisenfeld 
Subject: RE: Dk No. 20200233 Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Windstream Florida, LLC and 
Communications Venture Corporation d/b/a INdigital, Inc. 

Hi Dale, 

The name we show in MCD (TY127) is INDIGITAL, INC d/b/a IN digital not INDIGITAL, INC d/b/a 
IN digital, Inc. Would you like us to change the docket title to the following instead? 

Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Windstream Florida, LLC and 
INDIGITAL, INC d/b/a INdigital. 

Dorothy 

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 2:32 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@ PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Eng Tan <LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates 
<JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Ashley Weisenfeld <AWeisenf@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Dckt#20200233 Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Windstream Florida, LLC and 
Communications Venture Corporation d/b/a INdigital, Inc. 
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Good afternoon Dorothy, just sending you an email to request to amend the docket title for dckt.# 20200233 to 
say "Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Windstream Florida, LLC and INDIGITAL, INC d/b/a 
INdigital, Inc." This would be using the CLEC's name that we have on file in the MCD rather than the parent company's 
name. As always, please let me know if you have any questions.   
  
-Dale  


